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Dear Parents / Guardians, 
There will be a School Council meeting tonight in the staff room at 7.00pm. School fees for 
term 3 are due tomorrow. If you would like to know your outstanding amount, please come 
into the office and see Rose. If there is an issue with paying school fees on time, please make 
an appointment to see the principal to discuss payment options. Thank you to former student, 
Stanley Daimol, who has been taking school photos today. If you would like to order individual 
or family photos, please return the order form that was sent out earlier in the week. We are 
looking forward to our Friday assembly tomorrow led by our Kindy students, all parents and 
friends are welcome to attend. 
 
Assembly 
Thanks to year two for leading the assembly 
last week all about ‘seeds that grow’. A 

fantastic presentation. Well done Year 2s!  
 
This week’s assembly will be hosted by the 
Kindy class. We hope to see all parents in 
attendance.  
 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received the Principal’s awards at last Friday’s 
assembly.  
 

 
 
Congratulations Week Four 

 

Principal Award Winners 
 

 Hazel Napier – Year Five 
 

Clay Napier – Year Seven 
 

Iva Kola – Year Four 
 

James Butt – Year One 
 

Cameron Sumich – Year Two 
 

Samuel Butt – Kindy 
 
 

Student Council 
Tomorrow students will recognise the opening of the 2016 Olympics Games with Around the 
World Day. Students are encouraged to dress in the colours that represent another country. 
For example, for Australia this could be the flag colours (red, white and blue) or maybe green 
and gold.  You could come as a Canadian- red and white. You might have a souvenir t-shirt 
from another country, or a PNG rugby top. The choice is yours! 
 

 

      Week 4 Term 3 2016  

 

 

 



We are asking each family to please bring a small plate of food to share at recess time. Maybe 
this could be inspired by another country. 
For example it could be ANZAC biscuits or 
Vegemite sandwiches from Australia, or 
mini-pizzas from Italy. This will be shared in 
our classes. Students do not have to bring 
the same food as the country colours they 
are dressed in 
.  
The Student Council will provide some fun 
activities to do at lunch play time. 
This is for fun- not fundraising - so there is 
no cost involved. 
 
 
 
 

 

Canteen  
There has been some amendments done to the Canteen Roster. A copy of the updated roster 
is attached to this Toksave.  
 
School Fees 
Term three fees are due this week Friday. Please see Rose in the front office if you need to 
make your term three payment. 
 

School Council 
School Council will be having a meeting this evening at 7pm in the staffroom at school.  
 
LIPS Orchid Ball 
Tickets for the LIPS Ball are now selling at the front office. Corporate tables are selling for 
K1500 for a table and individual tickets for K150. There will be great raffle prizes to be won as 
well as amazing auction items.   
 
Raffle tickets were given to all families and are selling for K5 each. There is also prizes for the 
family who sells the most raffle tickets. If you need more raffle tickets, please see Rose.  
 

Independence Day 
Thanks to those parents who came to the meeting last Saturday in preparation for the School’s 
Independence Day celebrations. Please do let us know if your child/children in taking part in the 
Independence Costume Parade by Friday. There will be another meeting this Saturday (06/08) 
at 12.00pm in the school to finalize the events program.  
Please let the school know ASAP if your child will not be present on September 9 for the 
celebrations.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 

Greg 
 

 
 dh 


